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Dear Colonel Starnes,-
\ August 4, 1926,

I hare your letter of the 28th ultimo, your 
File G.706-13, lnoloslng the reporteof Corporal Samson, 
of the 3ault 3te. Marie detachment, on the treaty paysMnts 
In the Mlehlpleoten district. The eontente of the Cor­
poral* e reporte hare been noted.

Hth regard to the suggestion of Superintendent 
Newson In Report *0. 2, payment to the Mlehlpleoten 
Harbour Band, I think It well not to take action against 
sullere at the present time. I hope that the warning 
Issued by Corporal Samson will hare a salutary effect and 
that It will not be necessary to take more drastic action.

L—
Yours very truly,

A

Deputy Superintendent General.

Cel. Cortlandt starnea,
Commissioner,

Royal Canadian Mounted Felloe, 
Ottawa.
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